
Meadow View Elementary 
SBDM Minutes 
February 28, 2018 

1. Opening Business 
Attendees:  Mrs. Angela Quillin, Mrs. Erika Tones,  Mrs. Corniesa and 

Mrs. Althea Hurt 
Guest: Mrs. Scott (​Meadow Views Resource Center Coordinator) 
  
  
  ​Agenda Approval:  

Mrs. Quillin made a motion to approve the agenda with the addition of 
adding the yearly Grant proposal from the Family Resource 
Center.  

       Mrs. Tones seconded the motion. 
       Consensus 
 

  Minutes Approval: 
Mrs. Quillin made a motion to approve the minutes from the January 

2018, SBDM meeting.  
       Mrs. Tones seconded the motion. 
       Consensus 

 
 Good News Report:  

● The Omega Psi Phi Fraternity, Inc. donated 50 tickets to 
Meadow View’s 5​th​ grade students to see the movie Black 
Panther. 

● Meadow View had visitors and parents to come and read to 
our students for Veterans Day. 

● Auntie Anne’s Pretzels in the Elizabethtown Mall donated 
100 containers of pretzel bites and 100 cheese cups for 
Meadow View’s Trojan Traits celebration. 

● Delta Sigma Theta Sorority, Inc.’s president , Mrs. Roslyn 
James, gave a donation for Meadow View to purchase 



emergency GO KITS (safety kits). These kits will be in every 
classroom. 

● Meadow View’s students will be going to North Hardin High 
School on March 19, 2018 at 1:00 pm to cheer on their junior 
class before taking the ACT. 

● March 1​st​ is Meadow View’s next Family Night. The 3​rd 
graders will perform and the Book Fair will be open for 
purchases. 

 
 
                Public Comment:  ​None at this time. 
  
  
 2. Student Achievement: 
Mrs. Hurt shared Meadow View’s MAP growth.  She stated that there was 

growth in MAP all across the district.  
 
 
 3​. ​Budget Report:  
                   SBDM members reviewed the monthly budget report. 
  
                  Mrs. Hurt shared that the budget for 2018/19 school year will  
                  be decreased due to budget cuts. 
  
  
4.​  ​Committee Report: 
                   ​Mrs. Hurt shared the Curriculum (textbook) budget was cut  
                   from $17,000 to $9,000. 
  
 
 
 
5.  Bylaw/Policy Review: ​None at this time. 



  
 
 
6. Old Business:​  None at this time 
  

 7. New Business:  
                ​   Mrs.Scott (Meadow View’s Family Resource Coordinator)  
                   shared information and asked the SBDM committee to vote on  
                   the Family Resource Center’s Grant for the 2018/19 school  
                   year. 
                   Mrs. Johnson move to approve the Family Resource Center’s 
                   Grant for 2018/19 school year. 
                   Mrs. Quillin seconded. 
                   Consensus 
  
  
  
 ​8​. ​Upcoming Deadlines:  
                    Mrs. Hurt said that the PGES window #4 closes the end of  
                    March. 
                    Certified Staff will then have Summative Conferences. 
  
                    Mrs. Hurt shared that Meadow View is getting a new phone  
                    System and it will be installed soon. 
  
 
  
 ​9. Adjournment:  
                   Mrs. Quillin moved that the meeting be adjourned. 
            Mrs. Johnson seconded.  
            Consensus 
  



            The meeting was adjourned at 4:28 pm. 
  


